
BUY ONE,BUY ONE,

DONATE ONEDONATE ONE..

When you are out shopping for those
school supplies, consider buying an extra

item or two and donating them to the
Carillon PTA for our Comets.

This school year, Carillon PTA plans to
donate school supplies to our Carillon

families that are in need.  We hope to be
able to help all throughout the school year!

Please drop off any donations at the PTA
table during "Meet the Teacher" or any

time at the front office!


